



St Nicholas Primary School

Cottingham Road Hull. HU6 7RH

Telephone: 01482 444215

Email: admin@stnicholas.het.academy

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Waller

Head of School: Mrs S Leaf



Newsletter - Easter 2024

The children have worked so hard this term and have made a lot of progress in all areas of the curriculum. They have had lots of fun with school visits, clubs and visitors in school. We hope you all have a lovely Easter break and we hope the Easter Bunny visits.

Easter Activities

Thank you to all who made an Easter bonnet or decorated an egg! Prize winners were announced in today's assembly and the prizes have been distributed to the children to take home.

FS2 – Fatima & Leo

Y1 – Oliver & Laura

Y2 – Laura & Alexander

Y3 – Arlo & Nancy

Y4 - Elsie & Noah

Y5 - Thomas & Gabriella

Y6 – Amaya & Faith







Humber Education Trust is an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education.

It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company Number 08682547) whose registered office is at c/o Bude Park Primary School, Cookbury Close, Hull, HU7 4EY





Y3/4 Performance - Alice in Wonderland

A big well done to all the chidlren in Year 3 and Year 4. We have so many budding actors, singers and dancers. They did an amazing job and we are very proud.



School Money

We are a cashless school please can we ask that all dinner money, trips, breakfast and after school clubs are paid on School Money and not in cash, please.

If anyone is struggling to set up an account, Mrs Sterrett or Mrs Stephenson will be happy to help, please come to the school office.

Sun Safety

Throughout this term, we are likely to face warmer weather. Please can you ensure your child brings a labelled water bottle, sun hat and has applied sun cream when necessary.

Goodbye Mrs Barwick

We would like to say goodbye to Mrs Barwick our business manager who is leaving us to work for our academy – Humber Education Trust Central team. She will be working as part of the finance team. We wish Mrs Barwick all the luck in her new role. Miss Hodder will be joining us two days a week in her new role as business manager at St. Nicholas Primary School



Humber Education Trust is an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education. It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company Number 08682547) whose registered office is at c/o Bude Park Primary School, Cookbury Close, Hull, HU7 4EY





Red Nose Day - Thank You!

Red Nose Day – Thank You! Thank you to everyone who participated in our fundraising effort towards Red Nose Day. We are very happy to announce that we raised an amazing £87 - Well done! To learn more about how Red Nose Day spend the money raised, please visit – <u>Comic Relief</u>

School Uniform

School Policy is that all children are expected to wear a school uniform. Details of the uniform items they require, along with a link to our uniform supplier (Becks Outfitters), can be found in the parents section of our school website. Please ensure all uniform is correctly named and if your child brings an item home which does not belong to them, please return this to school as soon as possible.

Have a lovely Easter break everyone.

School re-opens for pupils on Tuesday 9th April 2024 – 8.45am